
The Banks County Board of Commissioners held a Public Hearing on June 9, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Board Room of the Banks County Courthouse Annex concerning the proposed FY2021 Budget. 

  

Members Present 

Chairman Jimmy Hooper 

Vice Chairman David Duckett 

Commissioner Danny Maxwell 

Commissioner Sammy Reece 

Commissioner Charles Turk 

 

Staff Present 

County Clerk Regina Gailey 

Finance Officer Randy Failyer 

 

FY2021 Budget 

Ch. Hooper opened the Public Hearing.  He stated that the Board had worked hard on the FY2021 

budget and that they are good stewards of the County money.  He thanked all involved in the process 

including Randy Failyer and all Department Heads for presenting realistic budget requests.  He said 2020 

had been a challenging year so far due to COVID-19.  Ch. Hooper stated he was proud to be able to offer 

the employees a 3% pay increase effective January 2021.   

 

Ch. Hooper sent condolences to the family in the loss of Gene McDuffie.  Mr. McDuffie was a long time 

resident of Banks County and served many years on the Zoning Appeals Board.  

 

Ch. Hooper stated the budget amount proposed for FY2021 is $18,445,495.74.   

 

The public hearing ended at 6:05 p.m. 

 

             

        Chairman 

 

     

County Clerk 
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